Year 5 trip to Royal Festival Hall



8th February 2019

Dear Parents,

During the week commencing 11th March 2019, the two Year 5 classes will be visiting The Royal Festival Hall to take part in a Gamelan workshop. Gamelan is the traditional ensemble music in Indonesia which features a variety of instruments such as metallophones, xylophones, drums and gongs, bamboo flutes, bowed and plucked strings and vocalists.

5S will visit on the 12th March and 5O will visit on the 15th March.

The cost of the trip will be £2.30. This should be paid by Friday 8^{th} March via www.parentpay.com. If your child is a Pupil Premium child, they are exempt from payment and the payment will not show on your Parentpay account.

The children will require a packed lunch and a bottle of water in a drawstring gym type bag – no glass please! Each class will travel by train from Isleworth to London Waterloo and we expect to return before the end of the school day. Both classes will require parent helpers. Please contact the school office if you are able to help.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Smyth and Mrs O'Halloran.